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Residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home spent the day celebrating the Queen’s official birthday on Saturday 8 June,

by decorating paper crowns and playing a game of ‘pin the crown on the Queen’, which was great fun.

We also enjoyed watching the changing of the guards on television, which is always very impressive. It was so special to see everyone

joining in with these celebrations.

Many happy returns your majesty!
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